
PRE-K GRADE SUPPLY LIST  
 

             Dear Parents /Guardians, 

 

In an effort to make bringing classroom supplies to school easier, we have spaced the dates that items are due. 
Please note that all supplies are due to the classroom no later than Friday, September 8th. These supplies 
are important to our classroom community as well as your child’s work in the classroom.  

 

WE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING BAGS OF SUPPLIES THAT ARE DROPPED OFF TO THE 

OFFICE. 
 

 

Thank you,                                                                                                                         

Pre-K Teachers  

 

Due on Thursday, September 7, 2023 
 

Clearly label each item with your child's first and last name 

 In a plastic bag (for your child’s change of clothes) 

 Change of clothes, -- 1 shirt, 1 pants, 1 underwear, sneakers, socks 

 A twin size bed sheet 

 A large full size backpack. 

 2 family pictures to hang in the room 

 2 plastic folders with pockets 

 

The following items are suggested donations for the classroom. 

 5 boxes of Puffs Plus tissues 

 4 package of baby wipes 

 6 liquid hand soaps 

 4 Lysol Wipes containers 

 2 gallon size box Ziploc bags 

 1 quart size box Ziploc bags 

 8 rolls of Bounty paper towels 

 4 bottles of All-Purpose Cleaner spray (Oxy Clean or Green Works) 

 1 package of napkins 

 4 pack of white copy paper 

 


